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STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

Bill Mahaffey Director of Gas Operations Gas  
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
The presentation is being delivered in response to City Council’s request for information 
on the Gas Department’s strategy to expand its presence in the residential market.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The City Gas Department continues to execute its strategy to expand its’ distribution 
system and extend gas services to new residential accounts. The success of this plan 
has come through the leveraging of the department’s Home Builder Program and rebates. 
To date, there are approximately sixty developers enrolled in the program.  
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Natural Gas Distribution Expansion  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

The City of Corpus Christi – Gas Department Natural Gas Distribution Expansion Update  

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of June 29, 2021 


